
District 6 Planning Council 

171 Front Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55117 

651-488-4485 fax: 651-488-0343 

district6ed@dist6pc.org 

January 25, 2012 

To: Legislative Hearing Officer 

310 City Hall 

15 West Kellogg BLVD 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

From: Beverly Bybee Land Use Vice Chairperson 

            Ray Andresen Board of Directors, Chairman 

 

At its January 24, 2012 meeting; Land Use Task Force members voted unanimously to rescind the letter 

dated January 3, 2012 addressed to Steve Magner, Vacant Buildings Manager that was generated by the 

Vacant Building Committee regarding recommendations concerning 315 Larch Street.  

 

District 6 Planning Council’s Land Use Task Force concluded that while recommendations are made 

concerning land use, this property falls under enforcement and beyond the scope of District 6 and the 

Task Force will support the City of Saint Paul and its departments in their efforts regarding 315 Larch 

Street.  The Task Force will also support any findings or recommendations the Legislative Hearing Officer 

brings forth. 

  

A motion to support the City of Saint Paul, its departments and the Legislative Hearing Officer 

concerning 315 Larch Street was M/S/A, unanimously. 

 

If you have questions, contact the office at the numbers above and please accept our apologies for our 

error.  

 

 

CC: Steve Magner 

       Ward 1 
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